Carla Hoekzema

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 2:24 PM

To: Plancom; Carla Hoekzema

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the Planning Commission

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the Planning Commission
Date & Time: 11/18/2021 2:23 pm

Response #: 82

Submitter ID: 44828

IP address: 2601:602:9600:dal1:96:8c8f:13bc:b775

Time to complete: 2 min., 45 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (o) Briarcrest

2, (o) No Response Needed
3. Jan Wilson

4. 16035 26th Ave NE

5. Not answered

6. joyfilled61@gmail.com
7. To whom it may concern,

I'm very concerned about the tree canopy in Shoreline. | support the statement concerning trees submitted by Bill Franklin's citizen action group. Please save our



trees!!
Jan

Thank you,
City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.



